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ToTo Protect and Promote the Health and the Environment of the People of Kittitas County  

 

  

 
 

MEDIA RELEASE 
 

Date:  September 10, 2015 

Contact: Erin Moore, Environmental Health Specialist, 509-962-7698    

 
Public Hearing to Consider Water Mitigation and Metering Program 

Cancelled 

 
The public hearing to consider the water mitigation and metering program to be held on 

September 21, 2015 at 6:00 p.m. in the Kittitas Valley Event Center/Armory 901 E 7
th

 Avenue 

has been cancelled. 

 

County staff will reschedule this public hearing for a future date. 

 

For more information, please contact the Kittitas County Public Health Department at 509-962-

7698. 
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